Form 2
[(Rule 4.9)]

Diocesan Advisory Committee
Notification of Advice

This notification constitutes advice only and does not give you permission to carry out
the works or other proposals to which it relates. A faculty must be obtained from the
consistory court before the works or proposals may lawfully be carried out.

The Committee should delete any parts of the form that are not applicable when completing it.
In the diocese of Peterborough

Parish of Cogenhoe

Church of St Peter

The church is listed under the Planning (Listed Buildings and Conservation
Areas) Act 1990.

The listing is grade 11*

At a meeting of the Diocesan Advisory Committee held on 15" September 2020

The following works or other proposals were considered:

To reinstate the existing Ellacombe Chiming Apparatus and refurbish/replace any
pulleys that need attention in accordance with the proposal dated 20 January 2020
from John Taylor & Co as clarified by an email dated 18 August 2020 from John
Grubb

The Committee recommends the works or proposals for approval by the court subject to the

following provisos:
None

This advice does not constitute authority for carrying out the works or proposals and
a faculty is required.




In the opinion of the Committee the work or part of the work proposed is not likely to
affect—
the character of the church as a building of special architectural or historic
interest
the archaeological importance of the church
archaeological remains existing within the church or its curtilage

In the opinion of the Committee rule 9.9 of the Faculty Jurisdiction Rules (publication of
notice on diocesan [or other publicly accessible] website) does not apply to the works or
proposals

The following have been consulted on the works or other proposals — None

Historic England L
the local planning authority -
the following national amenity societies: wl
the Church Buildings Council E

the following body or person:

This advice is valid for 24 months from the date given below.

Signed: 5_\_/ Date: \ S5 \ AN \ R ==

Secretary to the Diocesan Advisory Committee



